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 Letter No: 125/2025 

 
14th January 2025 
 
Dear Families, 

 
Year 9 ELD Trip – Imperial War Museum, Duxford  

 
We are really looking forward to the Year 9 trip to the Imperial War Museum at Duxford as part of the ELD 

programme for this year. The trip will be next Thursday 23rd January and will run during school hours.  

The trip has been designed to complement the students’ History and Physics curriculum and will provide an 

opportunity to explore the engineering behind aircraft and flight, and learn more about the role of Duxford, 

the RAF, and the American Air Force in Europe during the twentieth century. 

 

Students are expected to wear uniform as normal. On the day, students should bring the following with 

them: 

 

● Packed lunch: students must bring a packed lunch with them as there are no facilities for school 

groups to purchase food at Duxford. As a reminder, please do not bring chewing gum, energy drinks 

or any food that contains nuts. If your child usually receives free school meals and would like to 

have a packed lunch provided please let us know.  

 

● Outdoor coat: the hangars that we will visit are spread out across the site and there is a sizable 

walk between each location. 

 

● Pencil case/ pen: students will need these to complete some of the activities during the day. 

Please do not hesitate to contact either of us if you have any additional queries. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
Lauren Edwards         Katy Cooper 

Director of Learning: History & Politics      STEM Coordinator 
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